
 
 

This September Fire News Letter has 2 Messages: 

 
 

Test Your Smoke Alarm Day – “Saved By The Beep” 
 

Last year, the province of Ontario had 111 fire-related deaths. Ontario Fire Marshal Jon Pegg said, “There is 
nothing more critical to fire safety than having a functional smoke alarm in your home.” In order to combat this 
senseless loss, the Ontario Fire Marshal is asking everyone to test their smoke alarms on September 28th, 2025. 
It’s a very simple way to ensure your safety. 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 


